
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
309 Rock Canyon Road 

Elephant Butte, NM 87935 
Saturday, July 26, 2025 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the previously announced 
Open House for the Elephant Butte Fire Station #1 at 309 Rock 
Canyon Road will be cancelled. This event was scheduled for 
Saturday, July 26, 2025, from 10:00am-2:00pm.  We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. We look forward to 
rescheduling this event in the future.  
 
Lindsey Cobleigh-City Clerk 
Posted: July 21, 2025  
 
 


